
      

     

     

 
 

 

    
  

 

   
    

   
    

     
 

 

     
    

 

□DI II I 
I I □ 

The Board of Pharmacy has received notice of the following product withdrawal: 

SterRx LLC has issued a market withdrawal for the following products: 

Product Lot Number Expiration 
Date 

NDC 
Number Distribution Dates 

16 mg Norepinephrine in 5% 
Dextrose 

Injection, 250 ml 

ASF 11 May 20 70324-002-
01 

13 Jan 20 - 27 Jan 
20 

This market withdrawal is being made with the knowledge of the Food and Drug Administration 
and has been initiated due to the trending of product potency detected during testing of 
stability samples for the products and lot listed above. The potency has not yet tested out-of-
specification; however the potency is projected to be out-of-specification before the 180 
expiration date of the product. A decreased potency has the potential to decrease effectiveness 
of the product in patients. To date, SterRx LLC has not received reports of any adverse events 
associated with this product. 

The Board of Pharmacy strongly encourages pharmacies to immediately review their quality 
assurance and recall policies and procedures to determine if any corrective action is required. 


